REPORT HIGHLIGHTS

Oversight and Management of Individuals Serving Community-Based Sentences

Key Recommendations

e We recommend the Department of Justice develop and implement a process to determine if the
electronic supervision service provider is fulfilling the terms of its contract. This must include
verifying alerts are properly addressed.

» We recommend the Department of Justice identify community corrections staff that have not
fulfilled training requirements and develop and implement plans so all required training is
completed.




